

NURSES ALL—Miss Mary A. Kelly, principal of the School for Practical Nursing at Willowbrook State School, presents awards to eight Staten Island graduates. Left to right, front row, are Mrs. Yvonne Williams, Mrs. Mari-

onela Walmsley, Mrs. Geneva Sadler and Mrs. Elizabeth Turner. In back row, left to right, are Miss Betty Bolden, Miss Frances Fleschner, Mrs. Georgette Nicholson and Edward L. Robinson.

STATEN ISLAND ADVANCE, THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER TO, 1964

State School Facilities Described

Facilities at Willowbrook State School were described by Mrs. Lorraine Kuhn, a social worker at the school, yesterday at a meeting of the Castle Manor Garden Club in the Calvary Presbyterian Church hall, West Brighton.

Mrs. Kuhn said that of the more than 6,000 patients about 50 per cent are over 25 years old and 75 patients are employed in the community, while 25 are living in family care homes.

There is a great need for homes and jobs in the community, Mrs. Kuhn emphasized, and volunteers are sought to assist the staff with recreation recupational therapy, education and social services.

State School Graduates 19 Nurses

Commencement exercises of the School for Practical Nursing of Willowbrook State School were held yesterday in the school. Eight of the 19 graduates are Staten Island residents.

The invocation was given by the Rev. Arnold E. Ostlund, Protestant chaplain at the school. Awards were presented to the graduates by Dr. Jack Hammond, director.

The class was presented to Dr. Frank B. Glasser, assistant director, by Miss Mary A. Kelly, principal of the school of nursing, for the awarding of diplomas.

Awards of a year's membership in the Licensed Practical Nurses of New York, donated by the Richmond County Division, were presented to Miss France: Thesenner and Mrs. Lance Edier

guests followed.